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1. Proposal and Introduction 

 
1.1 The Heart of the South West Joint Scrutiny Committee has been in operation for 

one year.  In October 2019 a Joint Scrutiny LEP Review was undertaken and made 
several recommendations.  The full review can be found on the following webpage:  
https://democracy.devon.gov.uk/documents/s28188/LEP%20Review%20final.pdf  

 
1.2 One of the recommendations was to amend to the Terms of Reference for the Joint 

Scrutiny Committee.  Any changes proposed to the Terms of Reference are 
required to be agreed by the constituent authorities of the Heart of the South West 
Local Enterprise Partnership.  The revised Terms of Reference are set out in 
Appendix 1. 

 
3. Recommendation(s) / Proposed Decision 
 
3.1 That the revised Terms of Reference for the Heart of the South West Joint Scrutiny 

Committee, as set out in Appendix 1 to the submitted report be approved. 
 
Appendices 
 
Appendix 1:  Heart of the South West Local Enterprise Partnership Joint Scrutiny 
Committee Revised Terms of Reference. 
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